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Heads Up 
 
Dear parents 

 

It’s been an emotional week. We said goodbye to our wonderful year six 
children with a leavers’ assembly on Wednesday. Thanks to all who 

contributed and made it a special afternoon. I have to say that Mrs 
Blackwell did a much better job than me of holding it together and she 

has been a wonderful teacher for all three of the children.    
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I would like to take this opportunity to say thank you to all the fantastic 
staff at Pott Shrigley, including admin, kitchen and midday staff. They 

don’t just teach and care for the children; they support them emotionally 
and mentally, celebrate with them, enjoy spending time with them and 

nurture them to grow into well rounded individuals. Our governing body 
are also unusual in that they actually come into school and volunteer to 

help with the children and they support the staff and myself in many 

different ways. Thank you to all the parents who have volunteered this 
year – long may it continue; we appreciate everything that you do for us. 

 
An extra thank you for all of the lovely thoughtful gifts, it’s really very 

kind of you all and they will all be enjoyed. 
 

Two requests over the summer – play out lots, have adventures and 
READ!!! If you are lucky enough to travel anywhere, do send us a 

postcard and we will read them out in September. Don’t forget that all 
children are finishing at 3.20pm as from 1st September and, as far as 

I know, we can return to parents coming onto the playground at 3.15pm 
to wait for them. If there are any changes to the relaxing of the rules, I 

will certainly let you know. 
 

Have a great summer holiday and we look forward to welcoming you all 

onto the playground on the 1st September from 8.50am until we ring 
the bell at 9am. 

 
Kind regards 

 

Joanne Bromley 
Head Teacher 

 
If you, your child or anyone in your family does not feel well then 

please do not come to school, stay at home and book a test if you 
have coronavirus symptoms. https://111.nhs.uk/covid-19  

 
 
Diary Dates: 
 
Wednesday 1st September Return to school Gates open at 8.50am 
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